L. P. Thompson Conoco inc.
Division Manager P. O. Box 460
1001 North Turner
John R. Kemp Hobbs, NM 88240
Assistant Division Manager (505) 393-4141

Production Department
Hobbs Division
North American Production

August 13, 1980

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department

0il Conservation Division : -
P.0. Box 2088 , s -
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Joe D. Ramey
Gentlemen:

Request for Non-Standard Proration Unit -~ Meyer B-4 No. 15, 7260' FSL
and 3300"' FEL of Section 4, T-21S, R-36E, Lea County, New Mexico

Conoco Inc. respectfully requests administrative approval of a 200 acre
non-standard proration unit for its Meyer B-4 No. 15.well in the Eumont
Queen Gas pool. The proposed unit will consist of the N/2 NE%, the

yE/2 of the NW%, and the NE% of SWY%, of Section 4 as shown on the attached
acreage plat. :

The proposed unit will conform to regulatory requirements in the following
ways: .

(1) Said unit will consist of contiguous quarter - quarter sections (and/or
lots). ’

(2) Said unit lies wholly within a single governmental section.

(3) The entire proposed unit may be feasonably presumed to be productive
of gas. _

'(4) The length of the unit does not exceed 5,280 feet,

(5) Copies of this application have been furnished by certified mail to
. all operators within Section 4.

The acreage previously dedicated to Meyer B-4 No. 14 will be reduced accord-
ingly by administrative approval.

Yours very truly,
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